
* * * NOTICE OF TESTING OF VOTING EQUIPMENT * * * 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2020 

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC TESTING OF VOTING EQUIPMENT AND ALL BALLOTS TO BE USED IN 

THE PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTON TO BE HELD ON MARCH 3, 2020 IN  

CONFERENCE ROOM A OF  

THE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING, 1 NORTH MAIN STREET, BERKLEY, MA BEGINNING AT 8:00AM 

 

By: Deborah Pereira, Town Clerk 

 

Deborah Pereira, Town Clerk 
Chief Election Officer of 
The Town of Berkley 
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